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Holiday Wrap Up

Greetings,

I want to take this moment to wish

you and your families a very happy

new year. I also want to thank the

officers and staff of the Los Angeles

County Probation Department for your

hard work over the last year. I am

proud to lead such an outstanding

and professional group of individuals.

Along with the great possibilities the

new year offers, we have some

challenges ahead. 
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While we continue to keep our clients and their families satisfied with our

work and services, we must also face the ongoing threat of COVID-19, which

continues to be a challenge to us all, especially now with the new Omicron

variant. Last week we suffered the highest number of employees testing

positive in the whole pandemic. I urge you, for your own sake, please

continue to be mindful of safety protocols. The N95 mask or two masks (cloth

over a blue paper mask) have proven to be the best at warding off the

omicron variant. Washing your hands regularly with soap and warm water

and keeping a 6-foot distance continue to be excellent ways to slow

transmission of the virus.

You and your co-workers are an essential part of our department. We

cannot serve our communities with expertise and diligence without our

health. They are counting on us.

Let’s work together to make the new year a productive one. So, we can

make 2022 a year we can indeed be proud of. I have faith in each of you.

Thank you,
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Chief Gonzales and a young shopper at Holiday Heroes
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